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Key, Lori

From: Nannerymigo <
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 2:30 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Please

We need safety and environmental protections against abuses by oil companies. Too often there is 
minimal regulation. We need the board to stand up and protect the county citizens and our 
environment from such behavior.  
 
Choose the right side of history, 
Nancy Krumpschmidt  




